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Diary Dates  

Monday’s this Half-term                               

Nursery, Class 1, 2 and 3 fundamental     

movement skills/athletics with Mrs          

Bridgewater, Class 4 and 5 athletics with Mrs 

Bridgewater Class 2, 3, 4 and 5 should bring 

an outdoor PE kit to change into.               

After school sports club for Class 4 until 4pm. 

After school drama club for Class 5 until 4pm. 

Monday 29 April                                                     

Class 5 Tag Rugby festival at Scremerston 

First. 

Thursday 9 May                                                        

Class 5 visit from Berwick Middle School. 

Tuesday 14 - Friday 17 May                                        

Holy Trinity’s annual writing week. 

Thursday 16 May                                                 

Early Years Open Evening 3.30 to 4.30pm. 

Thursday 23 May                                                     

Nursery Reception and Year 1 musical           

performance. 

Monday 20 - Friday 24 May *Save the date*                                     

Steel Pan’s week ending in a performance at 

St Andrew’s Church Friday 24 at 6.30pm. 

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 
Berwick Middle Transition Event                                                                                          
Thank you to Berwick Middle School for inviting Class 5 to work with  
other first school children at a sports based transition event.  The class 
really enjoyed it.  They had great fun and got the opportunity to become 
comfortable in the school and meet other children who they may see a 
lot more of next year.  

Picture News                                                                                              
This Week’s Question - How can shops make sure 
everyone feels represented?  

School Update                                                                
We are sorry that we have been unable 
to hold Celebration Worship so far this 
term.  This is due to some building investigation 
work going on in the hall as part of the               
preparations for us becoming  a primary school.  
We hope to be back to normal soon, although 
there will be further adaptations and changes to 
our site to come.                                                        
We would also like to inform you that sadly Mrs 
Peck has decided the time is right for her to retire 
at the end of the year.  She has been a                    
magnificent servant of the school and we will all 
wish her luck and a well deserved rest. 

Riding the Bounds - Please join in!                                                                                                  
This year’s Riding of the Bounds will 
take place on Saturday 4 May.  The 
horses will gather in the Parade Car 
Park at 9.30am and will parade down 
the high street at 10.30am returning 
at 4pm.  On Thursday 2nd May       
Berwick Riders will also hold their 

hobby horse night.  Children can come 
along with their hobby horse, dress up 
and take part in best turned out with 
prizes up for grabs.  The event is free 
with donations accepted.  It starts at 6pm 
in the Scout Hall on Palace Green.  If you 
have Facebook please look at the Berwick 

Riders Association page and 
vote for our school horse 
which is now on display in 
the old Iceland window.  
Class 5 have done an   
amazing job of decorating 
the horse again this year.   

Science in Class 2                                                                                                               
Class 2 have been learning all about the 
parts of a plant in Science this week.  
They are now moving on to planting 

their 
own 
plants 
and 
learning all about how to look after a 
young seedling and what it needs to be 
able to grow strong and healthy. 
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